
Parish of St Michael, the Archangel, Huntingdon 

and community at Papworth Everard 

Parish Priest: Fr Philip Shryane 

82 Hartford Road, Huntingdon, PE29 1XG 
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Website: www.stmichaelrc.org  
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19th July 2020  
16th Sunday in Ordinary Time    Year A 

PMB p 105       Psalter: Week 4 

 

SATURDAY   18th July  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

17.00 Mass Paul Dynan + 

SUNDAY   19th July 

09.00 Mass Kathleen McHugh + 

11.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  20th July: Feria 

No Mass today  

TUESDAY  21st July: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 22nd July:  

 St Mary Magdalene 

 No Mass today 

THURSDAY   23rd July: 

 St Bridget of Sweden 

 09.30 Mass  Patsy Long +  

10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   24th July: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Thanksgiving (L) 

SATURDAY   25th July:  

 St James, Apostle 

 No morning Mass 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: No Mass 

Huntingdon:  £452.10 

Standing Orders £388.68 

Total   £840.78 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Please book for Mass on Sundays using: 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com  

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Bridie Ahern, Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, 

Bridget Gaynor, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and Patricia 

Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his healing 

hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Florence Clarke, Ruth Brooks, Alexander Faupel, 

Peggy Jones, Patrick Ivory, Gerald Lyons and 

Rony John. May they rest in peace. 

DEACON PETER WYGNANSKI who will be 

ordained to the Priesthood for our Diocese on 

Saturday 25th July at St John’s Cathedral. Peter did 

a short placement with me in Gorleston, so I will 

be attending his ordination. 

LIZ MERCANTE LEME DA SILVA who was 

baptised last weekend, with the help of family and 

friends may she grow strong in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 

until September please pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression and the denial of human rights; human 

life; Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us they are in-patients. Thank you. 

PARISH MASSES: Sunday at 9.00 and 11.00 

will be live streamed. Also Thursday & Friday 

this week for those who cannot get to Mass. Go to, 

www.stmichaelrc.org  or YouTube for St 

Michael’s Parish Huntingdon to find us.  
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WELCOME TO MASS: Welcome to those 

joining Mass on live stream: at Holy Communion, 

I will turn off the sound, please say the two prayers 

during that time. 

 During Mass there will be no bidding 

prayers, offertory procession or collection; we are 

asked to keep the Mass brief to reduce the amount 

of time people are in the church. A collection 

bucket will be available at each door. A printed 

newsletter is available, if you need it, at the end of 

Mass. Please touch as little as possible for your 

own safety and the safety of others. 

 Weekday Mass has now begun again, no 

need to book, just add your name to the list each 

day, sanitise your hands and put your mask on. 

BOOKING FOR MASS I am very grateful to the 

four parishioners who have volunteered to handle 

the booking emails, thank you. This means that I 

am not handling these booking emails, so it is now 

very important that you use the dedicated email 

address for booking, but that you don’t use it for 

anything else to me, as others can now see those 

emails, for other matters please use 

stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.co.uk  Thank you. 

HELP IS NEEDED to enable Mass to continue, so 

please offer your help, ideally by email saying what 

you can offer, or note on your booking email.  

 We need 4 stewards for every Mass to 

help & guide people as they come to Mass and to 

do a wipe over of the church when that Mass is 

finished. Anyone can do this, our younger ones can 

help too, as long as you are not vulnerable because 

of age or illness, please volunteer when you book. 

You do need to be here 15 minutes early to steward. 

 We do not have any rotas, so if you are 

happy to read or minister Holy Communion, please 

indicate this when you book for Mass. 

ONLINE & CONTACTLESS DONATIONS: 

we have all grown used to shopping online and with 

contactless payments on a card, indeed, some shops 

now do not take cash. Our parish will soon have a 

window on our website for you to make easy online 

payments via a card if you wish. We will also have 

a contactless terminal in the porch for you to give 

your collection in that way. It will make things 

much easier for all of us, and much safe for the 

counters. The terminal will be able to deal with 

your Gift Aid if you wish and also with a variety of 

funds you may wish to support, eg Cafod, Mission 

Sunday, all our regular second collections. I hope 

this will all be in operation sometime next week 

and will be a great help to many of you when 

supporting our parish. 

TIME OUT: I am having a couple of days away 

this week for a short break and I will be back on 

Wednesday evening, in emergency please ring 

Buckden on 01480 810344. 

MIDWEEK MEDITATION: a short talk based 

on the first two readings of the following Sunday, 

is recorded on Thursday at 10.30, you are 

welcome to join me live or view later.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Lorraine Brooks, 

Sharron Kelsey and Freda Obray at 13.00 on 

Wednesday 22nd July. Many thanks. 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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